
 
 

July 28, 2020 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC and FIRST CLASS MAIL 
 
Mr. Billy Weirich, Utilities Superintendent 
PITTSFIELD CHARTER TOWNSHIP 
6201 West Michigan Avenue 
Ann Arbor, Michigan  48108 
 
 Re: Water Rate Increase 
 
 
Dear Mr. Weirich: 
 
 Per Pittsfield Township’s water service contract with YCUA, Pittsfield Township shall 
receive a sixty-day notice of any increase in the water rate charged under the contract.  This, 
therefore, serves as notice to Pittsfield Township that your rate for water service will increase 3% 
to $3.41 per 100 cubic feet, effective for all invoices dated on or after October 1, 2020. 
 
 For further information, please be advised that the water service rate charged to YCUA 
by the Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA) increased 3%, effective October 1, 2020. 
 
 Information on a change in your sewer rate will be forthcoming under separate 
correspondence. 
 
 If you have any questions or if I can be of any assistance, please contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

JEFF CASTRO, Director 
Ypsilanti Community Utilities Authority 

 
 
 
JC/kks 
cc: Ms. Mandy Grewal 
 Mr. Dwayne R. Harrigan 

Ms. Gail M. Thomas 
Ms. Sherry Easterday 


